
Hi Nello,

It’s been 2 weeks since my wedding at Villa San Crispolto and I 
wanted to thank you and Sarah once again for your help in 
making this day special for us.

I had a look at the pictures and I really loved the hair and makeup 
both of you made for me and my bridesmaids. We all looked 
lovely (how modest I am!).

I will definitely recommend you to the future bridesmaids who 
will be getting married at VSC and VB.

All the best to you, Sarah and her baby!

Grazie mille
Anna
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